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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Where has Term 4 gone?  It doesn't seem that long ago that we returned to school after the Christmas break and the weather has not 

really improved since our return.  I cannot believe we are starting the Summer Term after the Easter break.  Let’s hope we return to 

some warmer, drier weather!  

Our year 3 and 4 children represented the school in their first football leagues match.  I am delighted to be able to tell you we won the 

match scoring 8 goals to 0.  All the children performed extremely well, with Harper, Marcell and Kairo scoring the goals. We had a bril-

liant link up both back and front by our two midfielders Felicity and Jude. Freddie showed excellent defending with Lennie and Joel play-

ing centre back. Tate managed some fantastic saves as the goalkeeper giving us a clean sheet.  

We also received an email from the school we played against saying ‘ the children were a credit to your school.  The game was played in 

an excellent spirit and I was thoroughly impressed with all of your children, not just for their undoubted ability with a football, but also 

their sportsmanship.  We have played some matches in the past where attitudes haven’t been great but your children were exemplary 

throughout and I feel it is important these things are recognised and celebrated.’  This is praise indeed!  Well done to the whole team—

Kairo Sage, Marcell Ward, Harper Horton, Felicity Friday, Jude Liston, Joel Cripps, Freddie Benton, Lennie Smith and Tate Smith. I am so 

proud of you all. 

We have a busy final week of term, with lots of activities taking place: 

Monday 25th March 

 Rock Steady Concert for those children who take part in the Rock Steady lessons @ 2.45 families are welcome to watch them. 

Tuesday 26th March  

 Year 6 will be visiting St. Matthew’s Church in Wigmore for the Experience Easter Workshops, from 10.00 - 12.00, followed by 

lunch in either the church or the playing field and finishing with a trip to Wigmore library. 

Wednesday 27th March  

 We will be practising our Easter Service at St. Peter’s Church, please make sure your child is wrapped up warm as the church is 

often cold. 

Thursday 28th March 

 Easter Service at St. Peter’s Church at approx. 9.30 am, please make sure your child is wrapped up warm as the church is often 

cold.  Year 6 parents ONLY are welcome to join us but be prepared for a tight squeeze!!! 

 No PE for any classes!  School uniform to be worn please. 

 Our Easter Egg Hunt will be taking place on the school playground and field from 2.30, if you would like to join your child in look-

ing for the Easter clues we suggest you come in wearing wellies!  The field is VERY muddy! The children will all go onto the filed 

ready to start the hunt at 2.30pm.  They will all be given a sheet to write their letters on and will have to unscramble the letters to 
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work out the Easter word and win themselves an Easter treat.  Any child without a parent will be able to join in with their friends 

and staff. Once the children have found their word and earned their treat they will be able to leave school with their parents/

grandparents, as long as their class teacher has been notified.   

 Fir Tree parents will be invited to the school hall just before the Easter Egg Hunt to listen to the children from Fir Tree class sing 

their Easter song before joining them on the Easter Egg hunt.  Just come along to the school hall rather than the playground 

when we open the gates. 

Reports will be going home next week along with your child’s attendance. All attendance and lateness is tracked by the DfE. If your 
child’s attendance is below 90% you will be receiving a letter to bring this to your attention.  If your child does have  a term time holiday 
a penalty notice will be applied for.  If your child is not in school they miss out on vital learning which can result in gaps which are very 
hard to fill, learning is like building blocks, if you miss out the foundation blocks it is hard to build on top of. Please support us to sup-
port your child to have the best chances for their future.  
 
We return to school on Monday 15th April, there is NO staff development day at the beginning of term 5.  The last day for clubs will be 
Wednesday 27th March.  There will be NO clubs on Thursday 28th March. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 

Michelle Cox  

Duke Award—This weeks achievers 

 Well done to:- 

Jessica Campbell-Carr—Cookery making Bread, -  Music—Beatles 

Violet Giles– Time management—setting alarm to 6p.m.-  Computing—making Birthday Card 

Maya Kyle—Drama—read stories to Fir Tree 

 

Swimming letters were sent out this week;  we will not be swimming straight after the Easter break. Swim-

ming lessons will commence once the weather has warmed up and we will send out a further letter with the 

day of your child’s swimming lesson.    

New clubs will start after the break, a letter will be sent home once we return with the new clubs on offer. 
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Stars of the Week      

 Fir Tree  Hettie Oxley 

Forge   Luna Peters  

Hurstwood  Joel Cripps 

Kemsley  Dominic Carr 

Oakwood  Liam Masih 

 Writer of the Week     

Fir Tree  Frankie Standen 

Forge       Indie Sherwood 

Hurstwood Freddie Benton 

Kemsley Dylan Deadmon 

Oakwood Luca Suvari 

        Spirit of Bredhurst   

Fir Tree  Finley Larkin 

Forge     Charlie Fifield 

Hurstwood Victoria Daniels 

Kemsley   Alba-lily  Peters 

Oakwood     Kian Rosier 

MARCH 

25th  Rock Steady Concert 2.45p.m. 

28th  Easter Service, Easter Egg Hunt & Last Day 

 

Friday 29th March - Friday 12th April  - Easter   

 

APRIL 

15TH   Children return to school 

 

MAY 

1st   Tag Day Sweet Tombola 

6th   Bank Holiday 

Monday 13th—Thursday 16th - KS2 SATs week 

18th   May Day  

21st  Year 6 parents and children PGL meeting 

23rd  Year 5 parents secondary transfer   

  meeting@2.30pm 

24th   Last Day of Term 

Monday 27th May - Friday 31st May - Half Term Break 

 

JUNE 

3rd   Staff Development Day 

5th   11+ 1:1 Meetings 

6th   11+ 1:1 Meetings 

11th   11+ 1:1 Meetings 

14th  Father’s Day Gift Sale 

17th-21st  Year 6 PGL 

26th   Sports Day (Date Change) 

27th   MYG Kwik Cricket 

28th   Lieu Day for May Day (No Children in) 

 

JULY 

1st   Staff Development Day 

3rd   Transition Morning 

4th   Transition Morning 

18th   Leaver’s Disco 

19th   Whole School Trip 

22nd  Pool Party - Year 6 

23rd   Leavers service + Last Day 

23rd  Leavers Service & Final Day  

 


